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Press Release- Road Closure   
 

 

Due to a road repair on the corner of Huntington Street and Hwy 90, the southbound lane 

of Huntingtin Street will be closed from 7AM to 5PM starting today until Thursday 

December 7th, 2023.  

 

Please use the turning lane for southbound traffic and proceed with caution when driving 

in this area. 

 

 

 


